



FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONAL SERVICES (DCS)

07-10-2021

UPDATE: Overtime payment

The PSA previously declared a dispute on the non-payment of overtime. Members were previously informed that the Labour Court ruled against the PSA. After discussing the judgement with the PSA's legal representatives, it was decided that the PSA has sufficient grounds to appeal the judgement.

An application for Leave to Appeal was submitted to the Labour Appeal Court (LAC). The LAC granted the PSA permission to appeal. The PSA has 60 days to file all the necessary documentation so that the matter can be argued in Court.

Members will be informed of developments.

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe and speedy recovery.

GENERAL MANAGER